
 
 
 
 

Union Learning Representative Agreement – UCU 
 
 



� Raise awareness of the Institute for Learning with staff and guide staff in 
making their applications to join on-line.  Facilitate workshops for staff to 
guide them through the registration process. 

 
� Encourage new teaching staff to commence teaching qualifications and 

be available to assist staff who might need support or guidance whilst 
completing a teaching qualification 

 
� Work with the College to ensure that staff attend staff development days 
 
� Work with the College to support the commitment to the Skills Pledge 
 
� Represent staff in consultations with the College on staff development 

issues, attending relevant meetings where necessary 
 
The union learning representative and reasonable time off 
 
UCU have put forward Adele Potten-Price as the learning representative, 
having received appropriate training from UCU in order to carry out the duties of 
a union learning representative effectively. 
 
Reasonable time-off to carry out the duties will be granted in the form of a set 
number of hours of remitted time for any project undertaken.  Project work will 
be agreed between the College and UCU, to support the activities listed above. 
 
Review and amendment of the agreement 
 
This agreement will be reviewed by the College and UCU on an annual basis to 
take into account new or changed priorities for staff development within the 
College. 
 
 


